
Newsletter of St Laurence Parish Church, Frodsham 
Week commencing November 17th 2024 – 2nd Sunday before Advent Year B 

“To know God and to make God known” 

Vicar: Rev Elaine Atack –   revelaine@nym.hush.com 
Website: https://slfchurch.org/   Facebook: www.facebook.com/saintells/ 

This Week 

November 17th   

2nd Sunday before 
Advent 

8.00 
10.00 
16.00 

Holy Communion – said service 
Holy Communion – with music 
Still Point – a reflective service in the Lady Chapel 
(See Notices) 

Daniel12. 1-3; 
Mark 13. 1-8 

Monday - Friday Church open: Mon - Friday  10.00-15.00 

Tuesday 19.00 Holy Communion (said service) 
The Faith In Action meeting has been postponed 

Wednesday 10.00 Toddler Praise 
Thursday 10.00-12.00 Bee Friends Coffee Morning at the Parish Hall 

Friday 13.00 Craft and Chat in the Lady Chapel 

November 24th  

Christ the King 

8.00 
10.00 
12.30 

Holy Communion – said service 
Holy Communion – with music 
Baptism 

Prayers 
Our prayers for those who are sick  If you know of anyone whom you feel needs our prayers – please ask 
permission from them or their family and then pass their name to Rev Elaine:  revelaine@nym.hush.com 

Please pray for –  
Those who are sick
Those who have died
Those whose anniversary of death falls this week

Prayer Wall - You can write a prayer and light a virtual candle on our website. https://slfchurch.org/

prayerwall  Please pass your requests to Rev Elaine at the Vicarage if you haven’t got internet access. 

Dates for your Diary   

Children: Messy Church  Monthly during term time only    Read more here 

Toddler Praise Every Wednesday during term time only  Read more 

FAITH IN ACTION the meeting of Faith in Action on Tuesday, 19th November has been postponed. 

MU IN DECEMBER will be on the third Wednesday,  December 18th. 

DATES FOR DECEMBER UP TO CHRISTMAS DAY 

Dec 1st 3pm: Advent/Christmas Messy Church 

Dec 15th 4pm: Still Point 

Dec 22nd 4pm: Carol Service 

Dec 24th 3pm and 5pm: Christingle (details to follow) 

     11.30pm: Midnight Mass 

Dec 25th   10am: Christmas Morning Eucharist 

Notices 
CHRISTMAS FAIR Many thanks to all those who organised, helped out at, or came along to support our Christmas Fair. 
There was a great atmosphere, it was steadily busy and over £700 was made for church funds. Thank you everyone . 
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YOU LET ME CATCH MY BREATH: STILL POINT FOR NOVEMBER 2024 

A gentle hour of music, silence, a few words 

You are invited to a quiet reflective time 

A space to breathe, to be still, to listen 

To find yourself accompanied 

Still Point 2024-5 is based around themes from The Quiet Path, 
by Andrew Rudd 

St Laurence Church, Frodsham, WA6 6AD 

Sunday, 17th November 4.00pm 

FOODBANK  Food drop-off - supermarket drop off points; in church; 
distribution centre on Ship Street (Fridays 1-3pm). The foodbank is 

currently short of: Mashed Potato, Long Life Milk, Tinned 
Spaghetti, Tinned Tomatoes, Tinned Vegetables, Tinned Rice 
Pudding, Jam, Toiletries – shower gel, shampoo and deodorant. For info on how to give or get help go to 

https://runcorndistrict.foodbank.org.uk   

DONATIONS TO CHURCH  If you would like to contribute to St Laurence, our Bank Account details are as 
follows: St Laurence Frodsham Parochial Church Council  Sort Code: 09-01-55  Acc. No: 42559803. 
Alternatively, you can donate here:    
https://givealittle.co/campaigns/371c0c8f-ea13-4763-9688-e0de77dd8475 or scan the code. Thank you. 

The Alternative Collect for the Second Sunday before Advent 

Heavenly Lord, you long for the world’s salvation: 
stir us from apathy, restrain us from excess 

and revive in us new hope that all creation will one day be healed 

in Jesus Christ our Lord. 
Amen 

Contributions to the Newsletter should be emailed to saintells@gmail.com by 7pm on Wednesday. General articles 
will appear once a month in the last newsletter of each month. Thank you.     

If you wish to be unsubscribed from this newsletter, please email saintells@gmail.com with 'Unsubscribe' in the 
heading. 

Our safeguarding officer can be contacted on the dedicated phone line  07862 321 560.  
Please use it only for safeguarding issues, not general enquiries. Thank you. 
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